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South Carolina Workers' Compensation Commission eCase System Upgrade

The SCWCC eCase system was upgraded the weekend of June 25. If you have a
previous link saved in your browser history or as a Favorite or Bookmark, it will
no longer work.

To access eCase, go to www.wcc.sc.gov and select the “eCase” link:

Once you have accessed eCase through the home page, you may then save the
new link as a Favorite or Bookmark.

If you have issues connecting or logging in, please email wccit@wcc.sc.gov.

For additional information, please contact Kim Falls (IT Systems Analyst).

Click here for more information.

Questions? Please contact an MGC attorney.

This legal update is published as a service to our clients and friends. It is intended to
provide general information and does not constitute legal advice regarding any
specific situation. Past success does not indicate likelihood of success in any future
legal representation.
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